
 

Civic Service 
 

Members of Liskeard Town Council attended the Civic Service held at the Wesley 
Church, Liskeard on Sunday 4th February, 2018.   
 
Also in attendance were Mayors from Bodmin, Looe, Saltash, as well as the Deputy 
Mayor of Torpoint, not forgetting the consorts from Saltash, Torpoint and Bodmin.  
 
Many of the organisations from Liskeard were also present, including the Royal Naval 
Association and the Royal British Legion.  Special thanks must go out to the Royal Air 
Force cadets, the Beavers, Cubs and Scouts from Liskeard who assisted the 
Reverend Mark Pengelly in the service. 
 
  
 

 
 

 


